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Welcome To Our Newsletter

A warm welcome to our latest monthly newsletter! The past month has been full of
activity and it's hard to believe that we're almost in the middle of 2023.

We're thrilled to announce that we've had an incredible month, filled with numerous
joyous occasions. In this edition of the newsletter, we'll be highlighting some of the
moments that made this month truly exceptional.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters just let
us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Liz Brown
Home Manager
 

King's Coronation Celebration

We had an amazing time celebrating the King's Coronation with our loved ones. The
party was truly unforgettable, and the photos show just how much fun we had! 

Therapet Visit

We were lucky enough to have Teddy, the Therapy Pet, come and visit us at
Bothwell Castle Care Home. He was a real hit with everyone, and we all loved
getting a cuddle from our furry friend!

Fresh Air

The warm weather has been a real treat, and our residents have taken full
advantage of it. We recently had a lovely garden party with plenty of ice cream to
keep us cool. It was a great opportunity to enjoy some fresh air and quality time
together. 

Football Training

A highlight of the week is definitely Wednesday's football games at Toryglen. It is
great to see everyone getting some exercise and having fun. As we continue with
the project, we remember that fitness is the way forward!

Monday Club

We continue to enjoy visiting the 'Monday Club', where we enjoy bingo games and
live entertainment.

Sta! Recognition

At Bothwell Castle Care Home, we don't just celebrate our staff. Well done to Eileen
and Mary, who received our 'Inclusive' value. Eileen and Mary always ensure that
they include our residents in what they are doing.

Bothwell Castle Care Home had a busy day celebrating staff with the company
values. Well done, everyone. You each bring different qualities and do a great job!

Thank You

Strategic Thinking popped into Bothwell Castle Care Home with some lovely cakes
to help celebrate our nurses on International Nurses Day. Thank you so much; our
nurses greatly appreciated the gesture!

Company Policies

Care Concern Group aim to be as open and transparent as possible and therefore
all our Company Policies and Procedures can be accessed from the Manager or by
request from a member of our Admin Team. Should you wish to view a specific
policy for reference, these can be provided in an email or as a paper copy on
request.

Keep In Touch

Communication is key, so make sure to check out our Bothwell Castle Facebook
Page and give us a Like! We love to share photographs of what we have been up to
recently on this platform.
 

Leave A Review

We would greatly appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us directly or leave a review through the link below:

 
Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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